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Nanwalek Elementary/High School
Nanwalek Site Council Minutes
September 17, 2018
Roll Call:

Present:

Pauline Demas

Michael Crain
Katrina Berestoff

Penny Bearden

Teri Gentry

Gwen Kvasnikoff
Kevin Seville
Ann Evans
Tommy Evans

Uriah Huntsman (Student Rep)

Public: Jane Beck Project Grad

4:35 pm – Meeting called to order by mas

Opening – Pauline Demas
Reading of the School Mission and Vision:  by Kevin Seville
Select the rest of the 2018-2019 Meeting Dates:

October 30th, November 26th,  December 17th,  January 28th,  February 18th,  March 18th,  April 15th,  May 20th 
Principal’s Report – Charles Crain
Grant Update: 

We are in the 4th year of a 3 year grant. Apple staff was here in August to help us get most of our iPads out. They will be coming back Sept. 24th-25th to wrap up any tech issues and to train on-site staff (Ms. Nadia) to push Apps. Apple has invited staff to go to a conference Nov.8th-11th in Phoenix, Arizona.

McKinney –Vento Act

Video and PPT explaining definitions for Students in Transition with a focuses on services available to students in transition.  

Attendance Policy
Went over state law and school and district policy on attendance. Discussion focused on how to educate parents on policy and how to motivate students to improve attendance.  

Personalized Learning
Nanwalek is in Wave 3 of District’s personalized learning project. Discovery Phase was completed last year. Mr. Crain and Ms. Davis attended training and completed the Foundation Phase. We will be beginning the Design Phase. We are piloting the MAP testing that will help us.
Staffing –
Mr. Crain went over staff at Nanwalek. Will also be interviewing for new intensive needs paraprofessional.

Capital Projects – 
Nanwalek #1 on District’s six year plan for additional Classroom Space
Support Staff Report – Kevin Seville
The association is in negotiations with the District to avoid strikes. Encouraging parents to come see students in classrooms. Students have been working hard.
Teacher Reports – 
Teri Gentry – Year has started off well. Working on testing. The tests are very challenging and she hopes that we continue to encourage students to do well and hopes that students are not discouraged by testing. 
Penny Bearden – Had a wonderful start of the year. Trying to build classroom community – students are working hard. Shared upcoming student projects and excited about upcoming student and teacher projects.
Student Report

Uriah Huntsman – year is started well. Uriah is going to survey students for attendance incentives.
Project Grad
Jane Beck called in to share. Currently there is limited money for across the bay schools. 21 previous Project Grad scholars in post-secondary school. Jane will come over to train new teachers and support teachers in using SFA reading program.
Public Comments: None 
Adjournment: Mr. Seville made a nomination to adjourn the meeting and Ms. Bearden Second the motion. All voting yes, meeting was adjourned. 
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